From: Tanya Smith <tanya@46thward.com>

Sent: Thursday, July 31, 2025 9:54 AM

To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org>; Michael Belsky

<Michael.Belsky@cityofchicago.org>

Cc: Angela Clay <Angela@46thward.com>; Bethel Kifle <bethel@46thward.com>

Subject: 46th Ward Donations received

[Warning: External email]

Good afternoon Steve and Michael,

I wanted to share an update on the contributions we've received for our 2nd Annual Back to School Bash taking place on August 2nd.

Here are the confirmed donations so far:

- Weiss Memorial Hospital 25 backpacks with supplies (estimated value: \$250)
- Chicago Public Schools 200 backpacks with supplies
- Wings Organization 100 Pencils (\$20)
- Sharon Shruggs (A resident) \$25 worth of school supplies
- Anshe Emet Synagogue \$1,000 worth of school supplies and backpacks
- Dermot Logan (A resident) A laptop (estimated about \$280)
- Thresholds \$250 worth of supplies and backpacks

--Tanya Smith Director Of Community Engagement

Best,

Office of 46th Ward Alderperson Angela Clay

4544 N. Broadway, Chicago IL 60640

(773) 878-4646

Current Office Hours: M-Th 9-5, F 9-3 (closed 12-1pm for 1hr lunch break)

Sign Up for Our Newsletter



E-Mail Confidentiality Notice

The information contained in this email may be confidential, and has been sent for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication, or any of its contents, is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please contact the sender by reply email and destroy all copies of the original message.